
All equipment is now on site and Baby Beach remains closed.   

Submerged pipeline will be utilized to pump sand onto  

Baby Beach and to Capo Beach.  This pipeline may at times  

also run on the Harbor/Ocean surface.   

 

The pipeline will be identified with buoys and/or lights every  

100 to 200 feet.  Boaters are advised to use extreme caution 

when operating in the vicinity of dredging operations. 
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